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FRALO Plastech

Attn.: Mark Jones, PE
One General Motors Drive
Syracuse, NY 13206

Subject: Product Registration, FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic Tanks

Dear Mr. Jones:

The Division of Health Engineering has reviewed your application for registration of your product for use in Maine.
This information was submitted pursuant to Section 1802 of the Maine State Plumbing Code, Subsurface

Wastewater Disposal Rules (Rules).
Product Description

The FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic Tanks consist of models # ST-750, ST-1060, ST-1250, and ST-1500. In each
instance, the model number corresponds with the tank capacity in gallons. The FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic
Tanks are designed for use with conventional onsite sewage disposal areas.

Claim

According to the information you provided, the FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic Tanks meet or exceed relevant
ASTM, TAPMO, and CAN/CSA standards.

Determination

On the basis of the information submitted, the Division has determined that FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic Tanks
are acceptable for use in the State of Maine on a General Approval basis, provided that they are installed, operated,
and maintained in conformance with the manufacturer’s directions. :

In the event that the product fails to perform as claimed by the applicant, use of FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic
Tanks in Maine, including all installations approved pursuant to Section 1801.7 of the Rules, shall cease. Use of
FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic Tanks shall not resume until the applicant and the Division have reached a mutually
acceptable agreement for resolving the failure to perform as claimed.

Because installation and owner maintenance has a significant effect on the working order of onsite sewage disposal
systems, including their components, the Division makes no representation or guarantee as to the efficiency and/or
operation of FRALO Plastech Plastic Septic Tanks. Further, registration of this product for use in the State of
Maine does not represent Division preference or recommendation for this product over similar products.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (207) 287-5695.

Sincerely,

James A. Jacobsen, Environmental Specialist IV
Wastewater and Plumbing Control Program
Division of Health Engineering

e-mail: james.jacobsen@state.me.us
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